
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
4:01:46	PM	
	
I	support	an	increase	to	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	as	the	current	6	cents	per	Kwh	is	
no	where	near	a	fair	return	for	supplying	to	the	grid	when	compared	to	the	price	
the	retailers	are	charging.	The	price	should	be	regulated	to	be	inline	with	all	
wholesale	electricity	pricing.	The	source	of	the	electricity	the	retailers	use	should	
be	reflected	in	a	positive	way	in	the	feed-in	tariff.	Some	regulation	is	required	
because	it	seems	the	retail	providers	of	electricity	are	taking	advantage	of	all	
those	individuals	and	families	that	have	gone	to	the	expense	of	doing	the	right	
thing	by	putting	on	solar,	and	not	relying	wholly	on	the	less	desirable	
alternatives.	
	
Stephen	Mellor		
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